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April 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

From Tuesday 9th May the Year 6 children will be taking their end of Key Stage 2 SATs tests. They have been working 

incredibly hard all year and we are extremely proud of the progress they have made, along with the mature way in 

which they have shown they want to try their best.  

Over the year, the children have sat a number of practise tests to try and make them feel as comfortable as possible 

when it comes to SATs week itself. We have also been using these practise sessions to identify what the optimum 

conditions will be for each child taking the test. This may mean that your child takes their test in a smaller group 

situation, 1:1 with an adult or in a larger group to try and make them feel as confident as possible when it comes to 

sitting the tests. Each child will be made aware of how they will be sitting the test. 

To make you aware of which tests they will be sitting on each day of the week, we have placed a timetable below. 

Tuesday  9th May SPAG (Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar) 

Wednesday 10th May English Reading 

Thursday 11th May Mathematics Paper 1 & 2 

Friday 12th May Mathematics Paper 3 

 

To support the children as fully as we can, we are offering a free breakfast from 8:30am for all Year 6 children 

from Tuesday to Friday of SATs week, where they can have a bacon sandwich or toast.   

We would like as many as possible to attend, as it will ensure they begin the day as prepared and as relaxed as 

possible. Children should come to the breakfast club door, through the front of school near reception. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your ongoing support this year, which we are sure will 

continue to do in ensuring the children are well rested, go to bed at a reasonable hour, as well as making sure they 

are prompt to school each morning. 

Kind regards, 

Miss O’Mara & Miss Appleton 
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